
involved in our relations with developing countries . Discussion in
this subcommittee and efforts by each of you to air these questions
with the Canadian people will make a valuable contribution to im-
proving understanding of the issues .

The Canadian people should be made aware of the costs and benefits,
in economic and political terms, of action that may be taken by
Canada in favour of developing countries through the budget for our
International Development Program, through improved access to the
Canadian market for developing-country exports, and through agree-
ments to stabilize international trade and commodities . There may
by domestic economic costs, but in the longer term the cost of
doing too little could be much greater .
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